Public Comment
2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED
Deadline: 3/17/17 12:00 noon

From: Tony Weatherred R ECEIVE )
To: commentletters

Subject: 2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED 1-7-17
Date: Saturday, January 07, 2017 10:35:54 AM SWRCB Clerk

| oppose the State Water Board’s proposal to unjustifiably increase the flows on the Tuolumne River
because such an increase will have potentially irreversible negative effects upon surface water
availability, groundwater, jobs, etc.

If the State Water Board wants water why doesn’t somebody in the government come up with an
idea that would use Governor Brown’s tunnel idea and instead direct the tunnels to send the water
back once it reaches the close to the bay to the water storage in the Sierra’s so that we can have a
continual unimpaired water flow.

Tony Weatherred
1870 Erin Way
Turlock, Ca. 95382
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